
 

               WAPA Announces Normal Business Hours Tomorrow 

 
U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS (Sept. 24, 2025) – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (WAPA) advises the 
public that customer service offices will resume normal business hours tomorrow, Thursday, September 26, 
2025, from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. The weather system previously being monitored has fortunately shifted 
course and is no longer expected to greatly impact the U.S. Virgin Islands.  
 
WAPA remains committed to ensuring reliable service while continuing to prioritize the safety of its 
employees and the community. 
 
For updates, please visit www.viwapa.vi or follow WAPA on official social media channels. 
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